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Early Learning Center 
Shalom, 

Our Summer Camp 2023 experience was mostly 
sunny and mostly hot! Ten children aƩended our 

July camp week. 
About half were new 
students who will be 
joining us for pre-
school in September. 
All had a joyful Ɵme 
playing with fellow 
students and meeƟng 
their teachers, Miss 
Tammy and Miss 
Elian.    

Camp started each 
morning with outside 
acƟviƟes on the play-
ground.  

On Tuesday, PJ Library 
Coordinator and TP 
congregant Dinah 
Berch arrived as the 
“ice cream fairy.” 
AŌer reading a book, 
she created ice cream 
sundaes with us. 

On Thursday, we 
walked over to the 
Wentworth Senior  
Living Home for our 
Grand Pals program. 
The children danced 
under colorful         
parachute fabric, and 
sang and clicked their 

rhythm sƟcks with the residents. 

Friday, 
we 
played 
indoors 
in the 
Social 
Hall 
due to 
the 
stormy weather. Some of 

the campers rested aŌer a week filled with so much 
fun! We enjoyed Shabbat together and waved 
goodbye for a few short weeks. The new school 
year begins Wednesday, September 6. 

Tammy Roberge  
Director, ELC 

QuesƟons about the ELC? Call me: 603-436-5301, 
ext. 23, or send me an email at  
preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org. 
Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve, 
Amy, and Marge) 


